
From: Kilowatt70@aol.com [mailto:Kilowatt70@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 01, 2016 3:44 PM 
To: Customer Help 
Subject: bitcoins 

  

I read your article in the Sunday Paper about bitcoins taking huge amounts of power and that you are having a 
meeting about the possible rate increases due to the excessive power use and how it will affect your customers. I can 
not attend your meeting but I want to tell you what I think. When Alcoa closed down there were 400 people who lost 
their jobs. My point is if the Bitcoin demand for power does not help the citizens of Chelan & Douglas Counties by 
producing products or employing our citizens then they should not be allowed to use our power. We need employers 
who help our citizens by producing products and employing our citizens. The bitcoin industry employs very few 
people and makes money for only a few people who may be invested in the bitcoin industry. Banks and investors are 
only a few who it may help. You need to help all our citizens; not a few. 

Elmer Agens 

kilowatt70@aol.com 
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